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Permanent Campus (PC), ChikkamalligawAD 

dhArwAD – 580 011, KarnATaka 

 

2nd June 2025 
 

 The following candidates who had applied for the post of Training and Placement 

Officer (TPO) on contract against the Advt. No.: IITDh/Admin/SR/32/2025-26 dated 7th 
April 2025 are Provisionally Shortlisted and Not Shortlisted for the further selection process:  
 

List of Provisionally Shortlisted Candidates 
(subject to fulfilling of all the conditions laid down in the advertisements) 

 

Sl. 
No. 

Application 
ID 

Remarks 

1 320001 Provisionally Shortlisted 

2 320002 Provisionally Shortlisted 

3 320006 Provisionally Shortlisted 

4 320011 Provisionally Shortlisted 

5 320016 Provisionally Shortlisted 

6 320017 Provisionally Shortlisted 

7 320028 Provisionally Shortlisted 

8 320034 Provisionally Shortlisted 

9 320040 Provisionally Shortlisted 

10 320051 Provisionally Shortlisted 

11 320060 Provisionally Shortlisted 

 

List of Not Shortlisted Candidates 
 

Sl. 
No. 

Application 
ID 

Remarks 

1 320003 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

2 320004 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

3 320005 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

4 320007 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

5 320008 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

6 320009 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

7 320010 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

8 320012 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 



  

 

 

 

ಭಾರತೀಯ ತಂತರಜ್ಞಾನ ಸಂಸ್ಥೆ ಧಾರವಾಡ 

भारतीय प्रौद्योगिकी संस्थान धारवाड 
Indian Institute of Technology dhArwAD 
Permanent Campus (PC), ChikkamalligawAD 

dhArwAD – 580 011, KarnATaka 

 

9 320013 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

10 320014 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

11 320015 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

12 320018 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

13 320019 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

14 320020 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

15 320021 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

16 320022 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

17 320023 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

18 320024 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

19 320025 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

20 320026 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

21 320027 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

22 320029 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

23 320030 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

24 320031 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

25 320032 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

26 320033 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

27 320035 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

28 320036 Age above 50 Years 

29 320037 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

30 320038 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

31 320039 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

32 320041 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 
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33 320042 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

34 320043 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

35 320044 Age above 50 Years 

36 320045 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

37 320046 
No Master’s Degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

38 320047 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

39 320048 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

40 320049 
Not having full time experience as a TPO in reputed 
Technical Institutes. 

41 320050 Age above 50 Years 

42 320052 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

43 320053 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

44 320054 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

45 320055 Age above 50 Years 

46 320056 
No Master’s degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

47 320057 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

48 320058 
No Master’s degree. Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 
years as a TPO in reputed Technical Institutes 

49 320059 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

50 320061 
Lack of minimum experience of 5 to 10 years as a TPO in 
reputed Technical Institutes 

51 320062 Age above 50 Years,  

 
Note: 

1. All above shortlisted applicants are required to appear for the selection process 

scheduled on 11.06.2025. 

2. It is requested to check the registered email and Institute’s website for any further 

information/ updates. 

 
--Sd— 

Registrar 
 


